
TO OUR PATIENTS 

 

As concern grows over the COVID-19 pandemic, we want      

you to know that the health of our team and you, our patients   

is always our primary concern. 

 

We want you to know that we have a well coordinated infection prevention   

program, dedicated to preventing transmission of any disease within our   

practice.  We incorporate the most current recommendations from              

Centers for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC) into everything we do.   

 

For your safety and ours, we ALWAYS:   

• Use EPA hospital grade disinfectants for comprehensive surface              

disinfection between all patient encounters 

• Perform thorough hand hygiene at every appropriate opportunity to prevent 

the spread of disease 

• Follow all CDC guidelines for disinfection and sterilization of instruments 

and devices 

• Regularly confirm the effectiveness of our sterilizer(s) by laboratory testing  

 

We look forward to seeing you at your next scheduled appointment.  We    

want you to be confident we are doing everything possible to ensure we        

deliver the care you need to support your healthcare needs. 


